
CONVENTION COORDINATORS REPORT 

AWSC MEETING 

August 16, 2014 

 

Since the last AWSC meeting we have had the spring Convention/Assembly 

in Niagara Falls.  I hope everyone had a great time.  It was very informative.  

Nice to see the Alateens there.  Thank you to Sue and her committee for a 

wonderful job. 

 

The new duties for the Convention Coordinator is to make the hotel 

reservations for the Officers and Coordinators.  I would like to thank 

everyone for getting me their room information in a timely manner. All of 

the reservations for the officers and coordinators has been made and the 

confirmation numbers were e-mailed.  If there is anyone who has not 

received their confirmation numbers please let me know.  The total cost of 

the room is $99.00 per night.  If you are sharing a room with a non-officer or 

Coordinator please have them write a check to NYN and give it to the NYN 

Treasurer.  

 

Fall 2014 Assembly is the Election Assembly. It will be held in Syracuse, 

NY at the Comfort Inn and Suites, 6701 Buckley Road. On September 26, 

27 and 28, 2014.  If you are not an Officer or Coordinator, make sure you 

get your registration in as the deadline has just passed for early registration.   

 

If you are considering standing for any of the officer or coordinator 

positions, feel free to call or see the person in that position with any 

questions you may have.  

 

District 10 will be hosting the Spring 2015 Convention/Assembly at the 

Owego Treadway, May 15-16-17, 2015.  Thank you district 10 for stepping 

up. 

The revised and final “HOW TO PLAN A SPRING CONVENTION/FALL 

ASSEMBLY” is finished and I asked John and Kathi to post it to the NYN 

website.  

 

Yours in service 

Maureen K 

 

 


